
From the Honorary Secretary
Report by Dr Ng Chew Lip

Dr Ng is an ENT 
consultant in public 
service. After a day of 
doctoring and cajoling 
the kids at home to 
finish their food, his 
idea of relaxation is 
watching a drama 
serial with his lovely 
wife and occasionally 
throwing some paint 
on a canvas.

We are pleased to note that representatives from the three professional bodies 
have been appointed into the Singapore Medical Council (SMC). This is one of the 
follow-up items after amendments to the Medical Registration Act.

SMA President Dr Tan Yia Swam’s appointment term will be from 1 July 2022 to 
30 June 2025.

Appointment of representatives to SMC

We are pleased to note that Dr Lee Yee Mun, SMA Honorary Assistant Treasurer, 
is one of the five recently elected members of the SMC. 

Details can be found at the following link: https://bit.ly/3CkW1I7. 

SMC election 2022

The College of Family Physicians Singapore and the SMA co-organised a Healthier 
SG focus group discussion for GPs. The session was held physically on Saturday, 
27 August 2022, at the College of Medicine Building.

Updates on the Healthier SG initiative were provided by the Ministry of Health 
(MOH) and the Agency for Integrated Care (AIC), followed by a focus group 
discussion with GPs in several smaller groups. Attendees provided candid feedback 
on concerns and also a wish list of what they would like to be implemented.

We wish to take this opportunity to thank MOH and AIC for their assistance.

Healthier SG focus group discussion
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